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This has been a great fall semester for the University of North Alabama.  As we enter the final period of the 
term, I would like to provide you with an update on key campus developments and projects. 
 
Enrollment:  The final tally on headcount enrollment for Fall 2015 was 7,078, an improvement of 237 
students over last year.  The freshman class of 1,159 was the largest in our history.  The news was also 
good with returning students, where our freshman-to-sophomore retention rate improved from 72.3% in 
2014 to 76.9% this fall.  While these numbers are very encouraging, we are already focusing on the steps 
necessary to maintain this good momentum 




